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As longtime residents of the Sandlake area, we are in support of House Bill 2232. 

The excessive engine noise from the Sandlake Recreation Area intrudes on many of 

our outdoor activities and even interrupts us indoors, especially during the summer 

when we may have windows open. We realize it's a small number of Off Highway 

Vehicle operators who intentionally exceed the noise level of current regulations with 

their constant deafening engine revving. Our hope is that HB2232 wil help make 

enforcement of noise levels more practical. Thank you for your consideration of this 

possible solution. 


